
 
Dear Future Fourth Graders of Ekstrand, 

We can’t wait to meet you and your family in August!  It’s very important to 
practice what you learned in third grade over the summer so that you start fourth grade 
ready to go. 

 

Read​,​ ​Read​, ​Read 

● Read every day  
● Go to the library 
● Use Get Epic! Online, Readworks.org or Newsela.com 
● Visit the Bonita Elementary Libraries to take AR tests (see attached schedule)  

○ Students who meet their summer AR goal will receive a Reading Award! 
 

Math​, ​Math​, ​Math 
● Know your Math facts 0-12 - addition, subtraction and multiplication 
● Practice real life Math - telling time, making change, word problems 
● Online resources: Reflex, Khan Academy, Prodigy, Freckle 
● Students who pass their multiplication test 1-12 with 98% will receive an award at 

the beginning of the year! 
 

Write​, ​Write​, Write 
● Write creative stories 
● Journal about your vacation 
● Write a book review  
● Send an email or letter to a family member 
● Write a letter to Mrs. Wang at 400 N. Walnut, San Dimas, CA 91773  

 
 

We are looking forward to a wonderful year with you and your family, 
The Fourth Grade Team 

 



 
 


